
 
 

CALL FOR ACTION: RECRUITMENT ANNOUNCEMENT - NM CHW CERTIFICATION BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS: 

The NM Department of Health (NMDOH), Office of Community Health Workers (OCHW) is recruiting 

Community Health Workers (CHWs) and individuals working within CHW affiliate organizations to 

become part of the NM CHW Certification Board.  

The New Mexico CHW Certification Board was established in 2015 to serve as an advisory body to the 

Secretary of Health (Secretary Scrase) on the implementation of standards, guidelines, and 

requirements for state certification of Community Health Workers (CHWs). 

For additional information regarding NM CHW Certification Board Member Responsibilities, visit the 

NMDOH, OCHW webpage at:  

The NMDOH, OCHW’s intent is to vet newly appointed board members in January 2023 in preparation of 

the first quarterly NM CHW Certification Board Meeting scheduled on February 03, 2023. 

If you are interested, please contact Devona Quam, OCHW Director at 505/469-7150 or by email at 

Devona.Duran1@doh.nm.gov. 
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